
 

Advent Lantern Show 

Wednesday 2nd December  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Every child and adult in school has created a beautiful 
paper lantern on the theme of Hope, Joy, Peace and 
LOVE. 

Tomorrow night, Wednesday 2nd December, from 
17:00 we will be displaying the lit lanterns in the front 
playground in the shape of a huge HEART. 

The lanterns will burn until around 20:30 and we 
would love to invite you to see them from the path 
outside school. The gates will be locked but everything 
will be visible for you.  

We will also be ‘officially’ switching on the lights of our 
Christmas Tree and putting Mary, Joseph and baby 
Jesus into our beautiful handmade stable.   

Traditionally, baby Jesus would be put into the 
manger on Christmas Eve but we would like the 
children to see baby Jesus in his crib.  

Please adhere to social distancing guidelines outside 
school tomorrow night and we hope you enjoy our 
Advent celebration.  

Mrs Statham  

x 


